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Response to: 
FOI_217 

December 2023  

Affordable Warmth Scheme 
1. I would like to see written confirmation from dfc when the policy changed under the 

freedom of information, as I was told I met the criteria, being boiler older than 15 
years of age and earnings under 23,000 per annum. 

The Housing Executive’s Affordable Warmth Scheme policy is informed by The Domestic 
Energy Efficiency Grants (Amendment) Regulations (Northern Ireland) 2016...   

https://www.legislation.gov.uk/nisr/2016/333/contents/made  

Following is an extract from the Housing Executive’s Affordable Warmth Scheme policy 
(last updated August 2023) pertaining to eligibility for boiler replacement: 

 

mailto:foi@nihe.gov.uk
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/nisr/2016/333/contents/made

	FoI_217 Response covering letter
	Re: Freedom of Information Act 2000 – information request response
	Review procedure


	2023-12 FOI_Response DRAFT



